
 
 

NEWSLETTER FOUR, TERM THREE.                           Tuesday, 13th August 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KIA ORA, TALOFA LAVA, AND WELCOME.  

 

Welcome to the new children and their whanau who are joining our school this week.  New 

students this week – Jenela and Lemifie 
 

TEACHER ONLY DAY – FRIDAY 25 OCTOBER 

We will be holding a Teacher Only Day next term on Friday 25 October.  This will be a 

professional day for teachers to focus on reporting and achievement of students before the 

end of the year. SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON THIS DAY - KCC will also be closed 

 

HEALTH CURRICULUM CONSULTATION - BE IN TO WIN A $100 NEW WORLD VOUCHER! 

Every two years the Board of Trustees is required to consult with parents about the scope and 

emphasis of health education programmes taught.  

We are currently planning for 2020 and 2021 and are interested in what you see as priorities 

for your children.  Please click on the link below and take a few minutes to complete the 

survey on-line https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NXCPH2W.  Everyone who completes 

the survey with their name and phone number will go into a draw for a $100 New World 

voucher.    

 

BEFORE SCHOOL DROP OFF AND AFTER SCHOOL PICK UP 

                    Thank you to everyone who has been making safe and 

sensible choices on the road.  We have been given license plate 

numbers of unsafe drivers and these have been passed onto the 

Hutt City Council.   

Please note that the pick up/drop off zone on Kairimu Street that 

runs between Room 10 and the school entrance is for pick 

up/drop off only.  Please do not park in this space or leave your 

car to come into school before or after school.  If you plan to use 

this area after school, please arrange with your children to be 

ready at the front of the school.  Remember we have entrances into school from Stokes 

Valley Road and Montgomery Street where there is ample parking.   

Contacts: 

 

 Phone: 939 9707   txt: 027 3710 947    fax: 939 9708   Teeth: 0800TALKTEETH  KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 

  

PRINCIPAL: Dave Lamont  principal@koraunui.school.nz        

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES: Chairperson:  BoT.Chair@koraunui.school.nz  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NXCPH2W
mailto:principal@koraunui.school.nz
mailto:BoT.Chair@koraunui.school.nz


 

AN EVENING WITH RUUD KLEINPASTE – “THE BUG MAN” 

As a part of our Festival of Flight this term we have invited Ruud Kleinpaste to come along 

and take part.  On Monday 9th September at 7.00pm he will be putting on a presentation 

about “Reconnecting with our Planet Naturally”.  Tickets for this will be available from 

Koraunui School and the Stokes Valley Hub from tomorrow. 

 

3-WAY TEACHER / PARENT / 

STUDENT 

CONFERENCES 

Thank you to everyone who 

came in to talk with their 

child’s teacher last week.  If you were 

unable to make a booking last week 

and would like to talk with your child’s 

teacher, please contact them to make a 

time to meet up. 

 

HUTT CITY LIBRARIES 

DIGITAL WELL-BEING 

WORKSHOPS – (FREE) 

The Hutt City Libraries are running a 

programme to help parents and 

grandparents keep their children and 

mokopuna safe online. It is expected 

that it will take around 8 hours to 

successfully complete the programme 

and receive your Digital Licence.  The 

first 100 families to successfully 

complete their digital licence will be 

offered a Mircosoft Surface Pro 

Tablet/Computer.  For more 

information and registration about this 

programme contact Lillian Pak, Hutt City Libraries - 04 570 6444 or see our school 

website. 
 

CD’S AND WATER BOTTLE TOPS NEEDED 

We need as many CD’s and bottle tops as we can get for 

experiments for one of the activities for our Festival of Flight.  

If you have any of these at home, please send them to school 

with your children or drop them in at the office.  

 

SUPPORTING YOUR CHILDREN WITH THEIR LEARNING 

Having extra home and family support for the children is essential for them to achieve to the 

best of their ability and being successful.  Our Successful Learner Triangle highlights the 

importance of everyone working together.  This can be viewed at this link or on the school 

website https://koraunui.school.nz/learning-in-action/successful-learner-triangle/   
 
 

 

 

https://koraunui.school.nz/learning-in-action/successful-learner-triangle/


 

50 cent STALLS  

Our Year six students are running 50cent stalls every Friday at morning teatime. 

Buying items, supports these children to raise money to go to camp. Please be 

mindful that items are all 50 cents and $2 is the limit.  
 

 

ENROLMENTS   

Do you have or know of any 5-year old children who are starting school this year or next 

year?  New student enrolment forms are available at the office or on our website under 

“About us”.  If you require further information, please contact the office on 939 9707 or 

message us on our school website or Facebook page.  
 

AVALON INTERMEDIATE ENROLMENTS 

If you are planning on sending your Year 6 children to 

Avalon Intermediate next year, please contact their 

office on 04 567 7453 as soon as possible as they are 

beginning to plan for 2020 and require numbers of students to organize staffing and 

classes.  Alternately completed enrolment forms can be handed into our school office and we 

can take them to Avalon Intermediate. Enrolment forms available at our school office. 
 

Dave Lamont, Principal 
 

Term Three Calendar  

Week Four 

• Monday 12 August: Te Papa trip – Whanau classes (Group 1) 

• Tuesday 13 August: Year 3 & 4 Sports Festival at Walter Nash  

• Wednesday 14 August: Te Papa trip – Whanau classes (Group 2) 

• Wednesday 14 August: Board of Trustees Meeting 

• Thursday 15 August: Year 5 & 6 Sports Festival at Walter Nash  

• Thursday 15/16 August – Whanau Noho at Kura   

Week Five 

• Tuesday 20 August: Te Whanau Tautoko Hui 5.30pm Shared Kai/ 6pm Hui 

Week Six 

• Wednesday 28 August: Northern Zone Swimming Sports 

Week Seven 

• Tongan Language Week 

• Thursday 5 September: Year 6 World of Waste tour 8.45-2.30 (Group 1) 

Week Eight 

• Monday 9 September: An evening with Ruud Kleinpaste 7.00pm 

• Tuesday 10 September: Festival of Flight – whole school, all day  

• Wednesday 11 September: Board of Trustees Meeting  

• Thursday 12 September: Year 6 World of Waste tour 8.45-2.30 (Group 2) 

• Saturday 14 September: Year 6 Garage sale (TBC) 

Week Nine 

• Monday 16 September: Conservation Week begins 

• Thursday 19 September: Interzone Swimming Sports 

Week Ten 

• Friday 27 September: End of Term 3 


